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Dear Customers, 

 

Please be informed that on Wednesday, 12th of January, 

2022. All K&H Sales Point will be closed at 13:00 because of 

an internal company event.  

 

The Automated Teller Machine (ATM) is available during this 

time. 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

K&H Bank  
 


